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From: angela ekezie <angyeke@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 3:45 AM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

The new regulation being proposed will discourage small investors who have only recently been introduced to the business.
In these days of rising unemployment, retrenchment and general disenchantment by people, closing up a vital avenue for
them to be economically empowered is unwise and insensitive. Some weak minds can be forced to go back to their former
online fraudulent ways. Man must survive as my people say.

Please do not implement the new proposal. Allow this market to grow our economies.

Thank you.

Angela



